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18. ONSLOW STREET – RESIDENTS’ PARKING CONTROL 
 
 In response to a request from the residents of No. 24 Onslow Street, whose house occupies the 

entire frontage of a narrow section without off street parking, the Board resolved that the parking of 
vehicles be restricted to “vehicles displaying residents’ permits only at any time” on the east side of 
Onslow Street commencing at a point 29 metres from its intersection with Clare Road and extending 
in a southerly direction for a distance of 5.5 metres. 

 
 


